



Division Memorandum 4 July 2016

To

Dr. Rolando A. Pacarro, PSDS, Sibulan North District

Mr. Juan Rio II A. Gravador, Principal, Balugo Elementary School

Please come for a short conference with the Dr. Erlinda N. Calumpang, Chief of the Curriculum Implementation Division on Wednesday, July 6, 2016 at 9:00 in the morning to discuss your request to enroll children in Grade 1 at Balugo Elementary School.

Thank you.

LELANIE T. CABRERA, CESE
Asst. Schools Division Superintendent
Officer In-Charge